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Ms. Beth Salak, Director 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Salak: 

Embarq Florida, Incorporated (Embarq) and AT&T Florida (AT&T) will be jointly 
petitioning the Florida Public Service Commission in the near future for approval to 
transfer portions of AT&T’s certificated area to that of Embarq. The proposed boundary 
change includes portions of the Provenance development in Embarq’s Winter Park 
Exchange and AT&T’s Oviedo Exchange. 

Florida Public Service Commission Rule No.25-4.005 provides under paragraph (1) (c) 
that notice of the proposed transfer must be provided to each subscriber ‘%y written 
notice subject to Commission approval, issued to each subscriber in the area to be 
transferred ........” There are no customers currently being served in the areas to be 
transferred; therefore, customer notice will not be provided. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 850/599-1560 or Harvey Spears at 
850/599-1401. 

L Sincerely, 

L Susan S. Masterton 

cc: Manuel Gurdian, ATT 
Ann Cole, FPSC 
Harvey Spears, Embarq 




